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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 27, 2005

TO: Honorable Terry Keel, Chair, House Committee on Criminal Jurisprudence 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2271 by Riddle (Relating to the prosecution of and punishment for the offense of failure 
to identify.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Penal Code by expanding the definition of “fugitive from justice” to include 
a person for whom a capias, commitment, attachment, or other instrument has been issued requiring a 
peace officer to take custody of the person. The bill would also expand the definition of the offense of 
failure to identify to include persons who refuse to give identifying information to a peace officer who 
has lawfully detained the person. No significant impact on the programs and workload of state 
corrections agencies is anticipated.

The bill would take effect September 1, 2005.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, KJG, BT
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